Redevelopment Commission Meeting Minutes

February 28, 2025

The City of Connersville’s Redevelopment Commission held a meeting on January 24th,
2025, at 9:00 AM in the Mayors Conference Room.

Present were Mayor Chad Frank, Ron Snyder, Garrett Silcott, Adam Stone (via Zoom), and
Rosemary Brown.

Claims approved for Stone Municipal for $2,600.00.

Mayor Chad Frank gave updates on Market Street Plaza. He then led discussion on pausing
new growth until we know the status of current legislation reducing property taxes and the

impact on Tif. Adam Stone gave insight on the current legislation and impacts on TIF as
well.

Adam Stone gave an update on the reporting timelines for the RDC.

Next meeting: The next meeting will be on March 28th, 2025, at 12:00 P.M.
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